
Freedom of Information Request

March 20, 2001 

Ms. Carol Ann Reed 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Information Services Branch (FOIA) 
P-6 D-8 
Washington, DC 20555

William H. Gammon 
Attorney at Law 

T 919 821 6252 
F 919 835 6552 
billgammon@ mvalaw.com 

Moore & Van Allen PLLC 

Suite 1700 
One Hannover Square 
Post Office Box 26507 
Raleigh, NC 27611-6507

Re: Doug King Associates, Inc. v. Teledyne Environmental, Inc., et al (United States District 
Court for the Western District of North Carolina, Civil Action No. 1:01CV42-T) 

Dear Ms. Reed: 

On behalf of our client, Teledyne Brown Engineering, Inc. ("Teledyne") and in connection with the 
above-referenced litigation, we request the documents listed below be made available for inspection 
and copying pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA"), 5 U.S.C. § 552 as implemented 
by DOE Regulation found at 10 C.F.R. §9.23: 

1. Any and all documents related to licenses obtained by Teledyne from the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission ("NRC").  

2. Any and all documents related to Sales Agreement ORO-8009 between the United States 
Department of Energy ("DOE") and Doug King Associates, Inc. ("Doug King"). The DOE 
contracting officer for this Sales Agreement was Willis Davis.  

3. Any and all documents related to any dispute between the DOE and Doug King arising 
from the Sales Agreement, or services performed by Doug King pursuant to the Sales 
Agreement.  

None of the requested documents are exempt from release under FOIA.  

Please advise us as soon as you have been able to accumulate the requested files so that we may 
arrange to review them. We will agree to be responsible for any copying charges.

Charlotte, NC 
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You may contact me or my colleague Paula Hopper (919) 821-6213 if there are any questions 
concerning this request.  

Sincerely, 

MOORE & VAN ALLEN, PLLC 

WILLIAM H. GAMMON 

cc: Robert Eastburn, Jr., Esq.  
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